
 

Talking With Our Children About  

Adoption and Guardianship 

How comfortable are you having these conversations? 

Are you worried about the impact on your child? 

JOIN:     Janet Benoit Connor, MEd 

ON:  April 28th, May 5th, and May 12th 

FROM: 6:30-8:00 pm 

Learn what’s important to talk about with your child and why 

And practice these conversations safely and with support. 

Sponsored by 

Register for this free virtual event.  This training is open to families formed 

through adoption or guardianship, as well as foster families and professionals. 

 

   Meeting Registration - Zoom   

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kfumtrzgvHd2ggv2fc0p38QcGs-orTeNG

